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BOURNEMOUTH 

OLDER PEOPLE’S FORUM   

Working for Bournemouth’s Older People 

YOUR INVITATION TO:- 

The BOP Forum Launch Meeting to be held on  

Friday 23rd March 2012 at the Premier Inn, Westover Road 

  

10.00   Doors Open 

10.15 - 10.45   Refreshments and Registration 

10.45 - 11.00   Welcome and Introductions 

11.00 - 11.30   Forum Aims and Developments  

11.30 - 12.00            Social Activities  

12.00 - 12.15   Free Membership Details & Gadgets 

12.15 - 12.30   Getting to Know You 

 

Best wishes and look forward to meeting you 

Pat 

Pat Lewis BOP Forum Chair 

Access Dorset Office, Littledown Centre, Chaseside,                       

Bournemouth, BH7 7DX.  Telephone: 01202 771336 

pat4bop@accessdorset.org.uk 

www.accessdorset.org.uk/4-bop 

Bournemouth’s Older People FORUM is an unregistered charity 


